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  Barbara Yost, Communications Coordinator 

800-369-RIDE (7433) 
byost@narha.org 

Donate, SWAG and Feel the Silent Auction Love at the NARHA Conference 

June  2009 

Denver—A saddle, a lovely afternoon sail, western wear—these are a few of the items people 

have already promised to NARHA’s 2009 silent auction which will be held at the National 

Conference and Annual Meeting November 18-21 in Fort Worth, Texas. The silent auction 

proceeds help NARHA support safety and professionalism in the community of special people 

and equines who offer equine assisted activities and therapies (EAAT) all over America and 

beyond. NARHA is looking for those wonderful people and businesses whose generosity will 

make this year’s silent auction a resounding success.  

 

NARHA staff and volunteers are seeking premium silent auction items. The silent auction is 

always a fun-filled and high demand event of the NARHA Conference and Annual Meeting. 

Contributions will receive attention from all of the visitors in attendance—over 600 in 2008 

and potentially more than 800 in 2009. Individual and organizational donors will be recognized on 

the bid sheets associated with their contributions; and they will be considered warmly by NARHA 

members, staff and volunteers.  

 

Registration Bag Items 

In addition NARHA seeks small items to place in conference registration bags. Each 

conference registrant receives a registration packet in a tote bag that contains their name tag, 

conference program, session hand-out CD and many welcoming goody bag items. Naturally 

anything that is equine related, is most popular with the NARHA crowd but that is not essential. 

This is an excellent and cost effective way put a little something into people’s hands that 

reminds them of donors’ products or services. Registration bag items are needed in 

multiples of 800. They must be received on or before October 1, 2009 to be used for the 2009 

conference. In addition to the guaranteed, in-hand product placement, each donor’s name or 

organization’s name will be listed in the conference program.   

 

For more information, call Barbara Yost in the NARHA Office (800) 369-7433, ext. 109 or send 

her an email at byost@narha.org. 
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About NARHA: 
NARHA was formed in 1969 to promote equine assisted activities and therapies for individuals with special needs.  At 
over 700 member centers, a total of 42,000 children and adults find a sense of independence through involvement 
with horses. These member centers range from small, one-person programs to large operations with several certified 
instructors and licensed therapists. In addition to therapeutic equitation, a center may offer any number of equine 
assisted activities including hippotherapy, equine facilitated mental health, driving, interactive vaulting, trail riding, 
competition, ground work, or stable management.  Through a wide variety of educational resources, the association 
helps individuals start and maintain successful equine assisted activities and therapies for individuals with special 
needs. There are more than 24,000 volunteers, 2000 instructors, 5,700 therapy horses and thousands of contributors 
from all over the world helping people at NARHA centers. 


